From: UGA Business Services info. <BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of
Chad Cleveland <cclevela@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 1:56 PM
To: BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: FACTS Website and Application

The Fiscal Administration Certificate Training Series (FACTS), sponsored by Finance and Administration, is a
comprehensive training program for faculty and staff with fiscal responsibilities and will provide a structured fiscal
training protocol for University personnel. FACTS is in its inaugural year, which began in September 2013 and will run
until August 2014. The feedback from the training has been great and we are excited about preparing for next year’s
series.

We are pleased to announce that applications can now be submitted for the second year of the training series beginning
in September 2014. Please go to the FACTS website at http://www.busfin.uga.edu/facts/, where you can find more
information about the series, course descriptions, a tentative core schedule for 2014-2015, as well as an online
application.

A new cohort will begin every six months — every September and March. For each cohort, 25 individuals will be chosen
by a selection committee. The cut-off for applications for the September 2014 — August 2015 cohort is May 31, 2014.

Applications can be submitted at any time. Please be aware that any applications received after a cut-off date, as well as
any applications not selected for the upcoming cohort, will be considered for future cohorts. You do not need to
reapply.

Please direct any questions to Crystal Rogers at cgrogers@uga.edu.




